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COMMENTS 
 

The Council of Ministers accepts the Proposition from the Deputy of St. John. In 
respect of paragraph (a), the Council wishes to reiterate that it is already the intention 
of the States of Jersey Development Company to undertake development of the 
Waterfront and Esplanade Quarter in phases. 
 
The Council also recognises that the underground road agreed as part of the Esplanade 
Quarter Masterplan is an important issue for Islanders. It therefore accepts 
paragraph (b) and wishes to re-assure States Members that any modification of 
La Route de la Libération will be brought to the States for approval as landowner 
before being commenced. 


